
 

 

Winter Club of English 
 

Comfortable presenting to an audience? Always ready to join a discussion?  

Quick to share your opinion? Great! But if you feel a room for improvements,  

the Winter Club of English is the right choice for you! Join and have fun with us. 

 

 

The Club opens in November 2019 and closes in April 2020. The Club meetings include a number of 

team activities and conversations, and take place at 14:50-16:30 each Thursday.  

The number of seats is limited to 8 and a selection process may apply. Register online on our FB 

page. The sooner you register the better chance you stand.  

 

Find us on Facebook  
@winterclubofenglish 
and register there... 

  
 

…or register online here. 

 

 

 

 
 


